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COMING EVENTS
Mondays - 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm - Yoga
Tuesdays -  6:30 pm - 7:30 pm - Boot Camp
Wednesdays - 7 pm - 8 pm - Belly Dancing
Thursdays - 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm - Boot Camp
Thursdays - 6:30 pm - 9:00 pm - Fibre Night

June 14 - Rink Project Campaign Kickoff
June 24 - Seniors Lunch & Wellness Clinic
July 11 - Fishing Tournament
July 26 - Motor Toy Show & Shine
September 12- Golf  Tournament
October 2 & 4 - Apple Extravaganza
October 18 - Bridal Show
November 3 - Basket Auction
November 17 -Victorian Tea

SENIORS LUNCH
June 24 - Entertainment by Cheryl Sack on 
accordion.

NEXT MEETING 
The July monthly meeting of  the Rankin 
Centre will be held one week later than 
usual due to the July 1st holiday. The next 
regular meeting will be held Wednesday, 
July 8 at 7:00 pm at the Rankin Centre. 
Everyone is welcome.

SYMPATHY
We extend our deepest sympathy to Beatrice 
Grahl, Carey and Cathy Grahl, Larry 
Grahl, and Betty Leach ( Ed Drotar), and 
familes,  on the death of  loving husband, 
father, grandfather and great grandfather 
Edgar Grahl on May 21, 2015.  God bless 
you all.

We also send our deepest sympathy to 
Gertrud Johansen, Jette & Grant Clarke and 
their families on the death of  a loving 
husband, father, grandfather and great 

grandfather Mogens Johansen on May 26, 
2015.  May God give you strength.

RINK PROJECT
Raffe Tickets will soon be distributed to 
raise funds for our rink project. Prizes 
include Side of  beef, Whole pork, Glass end 
table, and Turkey basket. Draw takes place 
Dec.18. We are looking for community 
support in this.  Volunteers will be required 
to sit at various locations and events 
throughout the valley. If  you can help in any 
way, please call Marlyn at 613-735-5938

RINK PROJECT KICKOFF
Please join us on June 14th from 1-4pm for an 
open house showcasing the plans for the new 
rink area and a free BBQ! 

ANNUAL MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP
We are awarding two scholarships from the 
Rankin Centre again this year.  The frst 
scholarship is awarded to Shelby Boell, 
Fellowes High School, in memory of  Esther 
Doering and Eldon Keuhl and is being 
donated by the Doering family and the Ethel 
Keuhl family.  The second scholarship is 
awarded to Cera Renaud, Opeongo High 
School,  and is donated by The Rankin 
Centre.  Congratulations Shelby and Cera.
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THANK-YOU
I would like to thank the Scholarship 
Committee for their time and dedication:  
Marc Bru, Joan Hewitt, Richard Sheppard 
and Ethel Keuhl.  - Muriel Verch

Supports RANKIN CENTRE Sports

FISHING TOURNAMENT
The annual family fshing tournament 
will be held again this year at Biederman 
Park on Lake Dore, Saturday, July 
11th. Registration begins at 6:00am and goes 
until 10am. Prizes will be awarded at 
2:30pm. The cost of  registration is $10 per 
adult and $5 per child. MNR rules will apply 
and live release is mandatory. Food and 
drink will be available throughout the day. 
This is a free family fshing weekend so why 
not get the family together for a fun day! 
See you at the Lake! 
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